NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Board of Commissioners of Elbert County, Georgia, will hold a public hearing during the
regularly scheduled meeting of the Board at 5:30 p.m. on May 12, 2025 in the Board chambers at
45 Forest Avenue, Elberton, Georgia 30635. The purpose of the public hearing is to consider the
application of Sweet City Landfill, LLC for a special use permit to operate a Regional Subtitle D
Solid Waste Landfill, Materials Recovery Facility and Landfill Gas-to-Energy Facility at the
intersection of Antioch Church Road / Sweet City Road and Stinchcomb Road on the property
now or formerly owned by Elberton Timberlands, LLC having tax parcel # 022 027.

A copy of Sweet City Landfill, LLC’s submission in support of this application may be obtained
from the County Administrator during regular business hours. The public and interested parties
are invited to attend and comment on this application.



